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“Meetings	with	SMRID	have	continued	the	past	couple	of	months.	The	
partnership	remains	strong	and	positive,	ACA	has	provided	summary	reports	to	
SMRID	in	regards	to	the	range	and	riparian	assessments	we	conducted	on	
Raymond	Reservoir,	Cross	Coulee,	Murray	Lake	and	Stafford	Reservoir.	SMRID	is	
thankful	for	the	15G	contribution	from	LFGA	for	CPR	Lake	fencing	project.	Plans	
are	already	being	made	to	conduct	assessments	on	Chin	Reservoir,	Sherburne,	
40	Mile	and	Sauder	Reservoirs	for	this	upcoming	season.	Management	strategies	
on	SMRID	lands	surrounding	the	reservoirs	are	being	discussed	in	the	meantime,	
and	I	will	keep	LFGA	updated	as	these	role	out.	
	
Please	let	me	know	if	there	are	any	questions,	please	send	the	club	my	regrets	
for	not	being	able	to	attend	tonight.	
	
Mike	Uchikura”	
	


